

## **Shore Regional High School District**

Monmouth Beach - Oceanport - Sea Bright - West Long Branch

Vincent DalliCardillo

132 Monmouth Park

Highway

**Principal** 

West Long Branch, New Jersey 07764-1396 Telephone: 732-222-9300

August 2, 2021

**CONTENT: Freshmen/New Student Orientation** 

Dear Student/Parents/Guardians,

On behalf of the administration and faculty, we would like to welcome you and your family to Shore Regional High School. We are very proud of our past achievements and look forward to having you share and contribute to our future accomplishments.

We will start off this year with our Freshman Orientation Program that will be held **Thursday, August 19** from **9:00 am - 12:00 pm**. The purpose of this day is to acquaint incoming freshmen with the high school building, programs and setting.

## Below is an outline of the day's activities and important information:

**Transportation:** Bus runs will be on a 2 hour delay. Students should report to their regularly scheduled bus stop. Please refer to the bus schedule included in this packet. Bus information can also be found at <a href="www.shoreregional.org">www.shoreregional.org</a> under "Parent Info" tab titled "Bus Routes". Upon entering the school, students will be directed where to report. At the conclusion of the program, the buses will depart at 12:05 pm.

## **Orientation Program includes:**

- Distribution of course schedules, locker combinations, and \*Chromebooks
- Administration's Welcome: Student Expectations, Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities.
- Small Group Meetings
- Team Building Activities
- Building Tour

## \*In order for a student to receive their Chromebook on August 19, they must submit the following:

- A signed "Acceptable Use Agreement Form"
- A "Chromebook Insurance Form" (both included in this packet).
  - If you choose to take insurance, cash or check in the amount of \$50 (made payable to Shore Regional High School) must be submitted at time of device disbursement.

In addition to the student program, there will be an orientation meeting for parents/guardians on the evening of Thursday, August 19 at 6:00 P.M. in the Performing Arts Theater.

We look forward to seeing all members of the Class of 2025 and transfer students on August 19th.

Sincerely,

Vincent G. DalliCardillo